
 

Week 6                                Friday 11th October 2019     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joseph Flinders, Harry Szlatoszlavek, Thomas Owen, Liam 

O’Connor, Alex Lincoln, Emmilia Athanasakis, William 

Schofield, Ruby Thewlis, Natalie Ogden, Amy Miller, 

Taylor-Jo Walker and Emma Cooper 

 

 

Monday 14th October  Music lessons – ukulele, brass 

Parent’s Association Meeting after school 

 

Tuesday 15th October Class 4 Ukulele lessons 

After School Activities –Rugby for year 1, 2 

and 3 children, Choir 

 

Wednesday 16th October Class 2 Parent’s activity morning 

Year 6 visit to Crucial Crew. 

Music lessons – Keyboards and Woodwind 

After School Activities – Rugby for year 4, 5 

and 6  

 

Thursday 17th October Parent’s Association Non-Uniform Day( 

please send chocolate into school) 

Cross Country Event at Beech House School 

Music lessons –String and guitar 

After School Activities – Drumming 

 

Friday 18th October School is closed for staff training. 

School reopens on Monday 28th October 

 



 

This week’s winner is class 4 with 98.82%. Well done 
 

Class 1 -   95.93%        

Class 2 -    96.92%       

Class 3 -    94.69%     

Class 5-     96.76%   

The overall attendance for the school is 96.6% 

 

School admissions 2020 

The application process for both primary and secondary school admissions are now 

open. The closing date foe secondary applications is 31st October. 

My advice is to view as many schools as possible. If an open evening/day cannot be 

attended contact the school directly for further advice. Information about individual 

school is available from their school website. 

Our open afternoon is Wednesday 30th October at 1.45pm 

 

From The Office 

All outstanding money for this half term needs to be paid by Wednesday next week. 

Please check reading bags for reminder letters. 

Parent’s Association 

There is a committee meeting on Monday 14th October in school. 

On Thursday 17th October there is a non-uniform day. In exchange for wearing their 

own clothes, we are asking for donations of chocolate. This chocolate will be raffled off 

in hampers at the Monster Mash Ball. 

Tickets for the Monster Mash Ball are available from the school office. This is a social 

event being held at Milnrow Cricket Club on Friday 1st November. 

 

 

 

 

 



Parking (Again) 

Yet again I am having to request that the adults collecting and dropping off children 

consider where to park. Unfortunately, it seems that there are a minority of people who 

believe that they should have a door-to-door service for getting children to school and 

this is definitely not the case. 

It is not safe for any of the children if cars are parked on the pavements on Huddersfield 

Road or on Church Street. The sensible and courteous thing would be to park a little bit 

further away either on Haugh Lane, near the Cedar Tree, Railway Street or Two Bridges 

Road. There have been some near misses already this year and I hope that the near 

misses don’t turn into a child being hit by a vehicle.  

We always think ‘it will never happen to me’ but one day it might. It is only by sheer luck 

that there hasn’t been a serious incident near school involving one of the children. 

Think before you Park. 

Parking near the school is dangerous and 

selfish. 

 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s evening is due to take place on Monday 4th November and Tuesday 5th 

November. It is important that parents take this opportunity to meet with their child’s 

class teacher. You will be given the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and any 

issues relating to their education. Parent’s evenings also form part of the review cycle 

for children with a special education need.  

 

Appointments are limited to 10 minutes per child, however, it is possible to make 

additional arrangements with your child’s teacher if you feel you need more time.  

 

Appointment times can be booked online through the school website from next Friday. 

For this you will need to have a login for the school website. All new parents will be 

given this information before next Friday. 

If you have difficulty with this, please contact the school office staff who will be happy 

to help. 

 

 

 

 


